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Docket No. 50-331

Iowa Electric Light and Power
Company

ATTN: Mr. Duane Arnold
Chairma; of the Board and

Chief Cxecutive Officer
IE Towers
P. O. Box 351
Cedar Rapids, IA 5?.406

Gentlemen:

Thank you fcr your letter dated September 28, 1982, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your attention
in Inspection Report No. 50-331/82-08 forwarded by our letter dated August 27,
1982. We will examine these matters during a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

J. F. Streeter, Chief
Projects Branch 2

cc: D. Mineck, Chief Engineer

cc w/1tr dtd 9/28/82:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Thomas llouvenagle, Iowa
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